
 

 

 

March 5, 2014 
 
TO: 4-H Members in 6th, 7th, & 8th Grade 
 
Dear 4-H’ers, 
 
Junior High 4-H Academic Conference is a great 4-H event in which you would really enjoy 
participating. Applications are due in our office by April 15th. NO late applications will be 
accepted. 

If you need help in filling out the form please contact Carlene or Sharon 215-2340 and 
they will answer any questions. 

Forms are available on website http://4h.tennessee.edu/acadconf  

 

Sincerely; 

 

Carlene J. Welch    Sharon Ann Davis 
Extension Agent    Extension Agent 
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